Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Bob Roat [broat@earthlink.net]

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 9:13 AM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; LGRIFFIN@OAKLANDNET.COM,;
SRAMDASS@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV; 'george.net’; R_GRAY40@SBCGLOBAL.NET

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO429

Thank you for your continued attention to this project.

Bob Roat

3815 Brighton Ave
Oakland, CA 94602
510.919.4358

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 9:00 AM

To: LGRIFFIN@OAKLANDNET.COM; SRAMDASS@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV; george.net; R_GRAY40@SBCGLOBAL.NET;
BROAT@EARTHLINK.NET

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO429

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000429.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



